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21/05/2022  12:33:252022/1691/P OBJ Louise Lewis We are concerned at the loss of trees. Although they are not significant they make their contribution to the 

public realm and, of course, have the potential to grow into trees which, in the future will make up for the loss 

of trees in the area that die.

If the permission is granted, we would suggest that suitable replacement trees are planted. The Trust might 

negotiate with Camden Parks department to plant significant trees along the boundary with Waterlow Park. 

This would mitigate the loss of trees and provide screening from Waterlow Park.

Highgate Neighbourhood Plan

Policy OS2: Protection of Trees and Mature Vegetation

Within the conservation areas or when protected by a TPO, specimen, veteran and mature trees and mature 

vegetation, which have townscape, ecological or amenity value should be retained where possible. If such a 

loss is shown to be absolutely necessary, new development will be expected to submit proposals for suitable 

replacements, like for like replacement being supported where appropriate and feasible

Louise Lewis

Highgate Neighbourhood Forum
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